315 S. Santa Rosa Ave. 2" Floor

San Antonio, Texas 78207-4557

This letter is to confirm our participation in fire safety awareness with the
San Antonio Public Safety Alliance public safety radio station.

The San Antonio Fire Department recognizes the power of partnership as a

critical means of delivering accurate and consistent safety messages to the
community.

Yours in respect,

it 4

Earl Crayton
Assistant Fire Chief

Fire Prevention
Arson Bureau
Fire Marshal




